
A HAPPY NOTE “A SUPERB COVERAGE” FROM ALFRED DUNHILL  
DIRECTOR GENERAL STANISLAS DE QUERCIZE. HE IS NOW CEO OF  

JEWELLERS VAN CLEEF AND ARPELS.

MY SINCERE THANKS TO MR. JOHAN RUPERT FOR HIS FULL  
SUPPORT, HIS VISION AND HIS “GOOD FUN” SPIRIT. THUS ENABLING 

MY “SHOOT FOR CHARITY” TO BE SUCH A GREAT SUCCESS.

LETTERS OF GOOD INTENTIONS






